
Hilltop Elementary 2019

Vision Screening Mobile Dentist

Picture Retakes
Events

Nurse Kristen will be 
conducting vision and 
hearing screenings on all 
students in grades K, 1, 3 
and 5 (in addition to grades 
7, 9,11), plus any new 
students or to fulfill  
requests from parents or 
teachers. You will receive a 
letter if your student needs 
to visit an eye doctor.

Oct. 3-Fundraiser pickup
Oct. 10- 4th grade to fire station
Oct. 22 and 23- 3rd grade Reading test
Oct. 24 and 29- P/T Conferences
Oct. 31- Halloween parade and party 
Nov. 8- Veteran’s Day program 2:00 p.m.

Mobile dentist will be at 
Hilltop on November 14 and 
15.  If you signed up for 
this service any time within 
the last 18 months your 
student will be seen unless 
you request differently.  If 
you wish to participate and 
haven’t turned in your 
paperwork please contact 
the school office for a form.  

Pictures will be retaken on Oct. 
11 for those students that were 
absent.  Class composites will 
be completed and passed out 
after this.
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Fundraiser pickup is Thursday, October 3 from 
2:30-5:30.  We do not send these items home 
on the bus for safety reasons so please make 
arrangements to pick up during this time frame.



Hilltop Elementary October 2019       

Nightly Reading

Halloween Parade and Party
Please join us….
Our Halloween parade will begin at 1:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, October 31 beginning at the 
elementary entrance, going to the church and 
back.  Parties will follow in the classroom.  Your 
child should bring their costume to school in a 
grocery bag or their book bag.  Costumes 
should not include any weapons.  If your child 
needs to put on makeup as part of his/her 
costume, he/she will need to know how to do it 
by themselves.

It is important for every child to 
read or be read to every night. It 
doesn’t take a lot of time.  
Research shows that students 
who read 15 or more minutes a 
day at home show accelerated 
reading gains, gains higher than 
the national average, and those 
that read a half-hour a day saw 
the greatest gains of all.  Make 
reading a priority in your child’s 
life!

Save your boxtops!
Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent-teacher conferences will 
be held on Thursday, October 
24 and Tuesday, October 29 
from 4:00-7:30.  These will be 
held in the commons (cafeteria) 
where all teachers will be set 
up to meet with parents on a 
first come first serve basis.  It 
is very important that you 
attend these so that you can be 
informed of your child’s 
educational progress.
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